
 

To: Mayor and Council City Council Date: Feb. 17, 2017 

  
From: Penny Parrella 

Executive Assistant to the City Council 
  
Subject: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS - CITY COUNCIL APPOINTEES 

 
 The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations to the following Committees: 

 
Alhambra Village Planning Committee  
 
Councilwoman Laura Pastor recommends the following individuals for reappointment: 
 
Charley Jones 
Mr. Jones will serve his third term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018. 
 
David Krietor 
Mr. Krietor will serve his first full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2019. 
 
*Gary LeBlanc 
Mr. LeBlanc will serve his second term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018. 
 
Maryvale Village Planning Committee  
 
Councilwoman Laura Pastor recommends the following individuals for reappointment: 
 
Al DePascal  
Mr. DePascal will serve his first full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018.  
 
*Sarah Gonzalez  
Ms. Gonzalez will serve her first full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018.  
 
Evelyn Shapiro  
Ms. Shapiro will serve her first full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2019.  
 
Mike Weber 
Mr. Weber will serve his third term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2019.  
 

*Revised 



North Mountain Village Planning Committee 
 
Councilwoman Thelda Williams recommends the following individual for appointment:  
 
Patrick Church 
Mr. Church is the owner of Allied Print & Design and is a resident of District 1.  He fills a 
vacancy on the Committee and will serve a full term which will expire on Nov. 19, 2018. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  


